
IOW 
 

Thank you to those parents who attended the IOW 
information evening on Wednesday and we hope that 

you found it useful.  
Please see the school website for copies of the slides 
that were shared and if you could return any medical 

information as soon as possible, it allows us to be 
slightly ahead of ourselves. 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
 

Hopefully you had a relaxing break over the Easter 
holidays enjoying some of the sunnier weather and 

avoiding the rainy weather. Hopefully the children are 
now ready for their final term at Waterbeach. 

 
The children have been focused this week facing up to 

the challenges put in front of them. 
 
 
 

Upcoming Dates 
 
 

Monday 29 April – Class Photos  
(School uniforms please as it makes the photographers 

job difficult to mix a vast range of colours) 
SATs Week – Week Bg. 13th May  

 

 
Reminder – School Uniform / PE Kit 

 
Just a gentle reminder about ensuring school uniform 
continues to fit the schools guidelines as seen on the 
school website as we discussed with the children last 

term.  
Equally, can we make sure PE kits are in on the 

required days as seen below. 
 

Spelling 
 

 Over the next few weeks, we shall be focusing on 
words from the Year 5/6 spelling list. The whole list 

has been included below. 
 

Reading / Fluency Practice 
 

Anytime spent reading and discussing books, or 
completing some operation examples as per the letter 

we sent out at the end of last term would be hugely 
beneficial. I’ve included the examples to this letter 

also. 

Forest School 
 

We will not be heading to the forest area this week. 

PE Sessions 
 

Currently the children need to have their PE kits in 
school all of the time but our scheduled PE days are on 

Mondays and Thursday. 
If we can encourage children to have their earrings out 

on these days, and any long hair will need to be tied 
back. 

 

English 
 

Having started a unit on The Highwayman, we shall 
continue to analyse the poem and interrogate the 

characters involved within it. 
 

  

Maths 
 

In Maths we shall be continuing with our statistics unit 
investigating pie charts and how we can calculate the 

mean. 

Communication 
Please do contact us if any issues creep up or you need 
clarification on something, please feel free to contact 

myself, Mr Smith (Panda Class Teacher) or Mrs 
Freeman (Tree Kangaroo Class Teacher). 

 
Mr Smith – dsmith@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk  

Mrs Freeman – cfreeman@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk 

 

  

https://www.waterbeachschool.org.uk/page/?title=School+Uniform&pid=15
mailto:dsmith@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk
mailto:cfreeman@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk


  



 


